
 

 

From: Rackley, Shaun  
Sent: Tuesday, September 26, 2023 2:27 PM 
To: Rebin Ali  
Subject: RE: Request for information 
Importance: High 
 
Hi Rebin, 
 
Please can you send me the following documents before Monday the 2nd of October 2023 to assist me with 
my investigation. 
 

- Print out from your card machine that should be installed within the Licensed Hackney Carriage, to 
see what payments were taken between Friday the 14th of April to Thursday the 20th of April 2023. 
This can be a print out from the device, or, a bank statement where the card payments get sent to. 

- The insurance document showing that  was insured on your vehicle on the 16th of 
April 2023 

 
I look forward to hearing from you in due course. 
 
Regards 
 
Shaun 

 

 

Shaun Rackley  |  Licensing Officer  |   
Town Hall, Castle Circus, Torquay, TQ1 3DR 
01803 208025  |  shaun.rackley@torbay.gov.uk 
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